
 The Badger Gazette  

November 17​, 2016 

 
Dear Burton Elementary Families,  
It was so nice seeing everyone at conferences on Tuesday, and we look forward to seeing 
families again tonight! Thank you for a great first quarter! 
 
REMINDER-  
Monday,  November 21st PJ DAY for the TROOPS (Any donation for our troops is appreciated)  
Tuesday, November 22nd BE CARES T-Shirts  

(Please wear your BE CARES shirts for a whole school picture)  
 

Also, just a reminder that our Awards Ceremony for 3rd-6th Graders will be on November 22nd 
at 9:00a.m.. This is for grades 3-6th Merit, Honor and Outstanding 3rd Grade Award. Parents in 
grades 3-6th are more than welcome to attend!  
 
Have a Great Weekend! 
Happy Thanksgiving!  
Mandy Randles :))  
 

With the weather turning colder, please be sure your child has appropriate clothing to wear outside for 
recess.  (Coat, sweater, jacket, hat, gloves.)  We go outside to recess unless there is rain or the 
temperature drops below 15 degrees windchill.  

(Please see the “Outdoor vs Indoor Recess” paper.) 
 

 
 

Thurs., Nov. 17 -    4-7:00p.m. Conferences 
Monday, Nov. 21 -    PJ DAY FOR THE TROOPS (ANY DONATIONS ARE APPRECIATED)  
Tues, Nov. 22 -                PLEASE WEAR YOUR “BE CARES” SHIRTS (FOR A WHOLE SCHOOL PICTURE)  
Tues., Nov. 22 -    9:00a.m. - Awards Assembly (3rd-6th Grades) 
Wed.,Nov.23-Fri.Nov. 25 ​     ​No School-Thanksgiving Break 
Thurs., Dec. 1 -     6-9:00p.m. Corks & Canvas @ Historical Society 
Mon. Dec. 12-Fri. Dec. 16 -     Snowflake Shop 
Tue. Dec. 20 -     Classroom Parties 2:30-3:00 
Wed. Dec. 21-Mon. Jan. 2 -  Winter Break-NO SCHOOL 
Tues. Jan. 3 -     School Resumes 
 

 




